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(For circulation among members of the governing council of AIBPARC, 

State Secretaries, Special Invitees and Advisors.) 

 

 

Dear Comrade,  
 
            Sub: Nation-wide strike call by UFBU on the issue of Bank Merger-                         
                               a stupendous success. 
 
 
We have much pleasure to inform our members that the entire Banking Industry 
came to a grinding halt on 26th December 2018. We congratulate all serving 
employees & officers for their participation in the strike. We also put on record our 
thanks and admiration for all Pensioners & Retirees who played a supporting role 
in favour of their striking brethren. 

 

 

We sincerely hope that the Government will get the message which is loud & 
clear. We also expect that the authorities will desist from any move to merge the 
Banks. 

 
With Best Wishes, 
 
 
SUPRITA  SARKAR 
GENERAL SECRETARY 
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